
Cannabis Control Division 
March 15, 2024 

BioTrack Downtime 
  

Dear Licensee, 

Please be advised that BioTrack will shut down the Cannabis Tracking System at 
midnight MDT on Monday, March 18, 2024, for approximately 60 minutes to run 
an update. 

  

Sincerely, 

Cannabis Control Division 

 
 

 


